
 
 

To:  Jacob Ritzenthaler   
  Common Sense Initiative Office 
  Office of Lt. Governor Jon Husted  
 
Cc:  CSIPublicComments@governor.ohio.gov 
  
From:  Lisa Musielewicz  
  Staff Counsel 

Office of Legal Services  
  Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services 
     
Date:  January 18, 2024 
 
Subject: Private psychiatric hospital rules (O.A.C. Chapter 5122-14 (O.A.C. 5122-14-01 

through 5122-14-14)) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your recent review of the rules process for the rules in Ohio Administrative Code 
(O.A.C.) Chapter 5122-14. Based on your recommendation for no changes to these rules, the  
Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services will proceed with the formal filing of 
this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.   
 
If you have further questions or need to contact me, I can be reached at (614) 995-1958 or 
Lisa.Musielewicz@mha.ohio.gov. 
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	Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services

